
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TEMPORARY WHEAT DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM COMMITTEE 

Date:  November 12, 2024 

Time:  1:00 p.m.  

Location: Department of Agriculture, John R. Block Building, Auditorium 
  801 E. Sangamon Ave., Springfield, IL 62702 

 

Pursuant to Section 25 of the Wheat Development Act [505 ILCS 145/25], a 
Temporary Wheat Development Program Committee has been appointed to hold a 
public hearing for the purpose of considering and receiving public comment on a 
proposed wheat development program from the Illinois Wheat Association. The 
public hearing shall be held at the above listed date, time, and location. 

Information regarding the proposed wheat development program, the procedures 
established for the hearing, and an agenda may be obtained by contacting the 
Illinois Wheat Association at contact@illinoiswheat.org or 309-557-3619 or by 
visiting their webpage. Such information may also be found on the Department of 
Agriculture’s Events webpage.  

Public comment must be made in person; there will not be an option for virtual 
attendance at this hearing. Written testimonials regarding the proposed wheat 
development program will be accepted for inclusion in the record and may be 
submitted by electronic mail to either Megan Dieken at MDieken@ilfb.org or Clay 
Nordsiek at Clay.Nordsiek@illinois.gov by 5:00 p.m. on November 8, 2024. 
Written testimonials must include the person’s name, organization represented (if 
any), phone number, and mailing address.   
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